
 

If you would be interested in joining a Fall Weight Watchers At Work Meeting Series conveniently 
located here in Parker Plaza during your lunch hour 1x per week, please contact me for more 

information. If we have enough interest, meetings will commence this Fall! 
 

Contact: Christine Rein, Columbia University - Department of Surgery, Office of External Affairs 
E-mail: cmr2146@cumc.columbia.edu 
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